Newsletter from the Independent Living Center
October 2013
Dear friends and supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from The Independent Living
Center for October 2013. Our teenagers had a vacation from school this month.
Some of the teenagers went out to work during their holiday from school; they got a
good experience with their work. There were many different groups of kind people
coming to visit and organized activities for our children all month.
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On the 4" of October all the teenagers had good activities to do together on
their vacation from school. They had seminar with instructors in “The Planning of life
Topic” and then they to give thought on how to plan their life to be better for the
future. There were many activities in this camp and all activites were useful
experience for them.
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On the 10" of October the owner of Siam Park City invited all the teenagers to
the park. They were able to play all the fantastic toy machines there and they also
had special food and a light meal for them. That day, our teenagers were very
happy with all toy machines and enjoyed doing all activities that day. We would like
to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 19" of October our teenagers came to do activities at the center with
a group of students from Sian University, Bangkok for 2 days. We did many nice
activities and played games together at the center and the beach it's not far from
the center. Our teenagers were very happy and had great fun to do all activities with
them.
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On the 20" of October all the teenagers came to have lunch at the center with
the support from Ms. Piyaporn Hodtho on the occasion of her birthday. Thank you

for your kindness.

b

o a

o dl v 1 ' o =
N 20 ANIAN W.A.2556 uﬂﬂiﬂNW?QN?Uﬂ?ZVﬂu@qﬁqﬁ‘ﬂ@'N“Vlﬁuﬂﬂ’]ﬂ@L@Hu

a

+
= <

Tnmaa wumes szaas Aruilhan Tazns aaln viauaslfidieidaamaadiuniin w
d” | o Y o a Ly dl v A v
weluasnadulinuan@nnialudue esluduwinavesin veraunszanly

ARPMICEIMIGHERTN




On the 27" of October our teenagers came to have dinner with the support
from a group of kind people: Mr. Chaowalit and Saenpaisarn's and Family on the
occasion of Mr. Chaowalit’'s birthday. At the event, some of teenagers played music
and sang the birthday’s song for blessing to Mr. Chaowalit. We wished him
happiness and health. Thank you for all their kindness in supporting us.
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Independent Living Center

10/9 Sukhumvit Road. Soi Nackautid 46 Maptaphut Meaung Rayong 21150



Tel 038- 608218 Fax 038-608236

Email: Idpliving@hotmail.com
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